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Ho-Chunk Gaming to Support GreenLifeXpo

Ho-Chunk Gaming- Black River Falls is proud to announce their support with this year’s GreenLifeXpo
Energy Exposition on August 24" & 25™ at the Milt Lunda Memorial Arena at the Jackson County Fair
Park in Black River Falls Wisconsin by presenting them with a check for $1500 on June 8" at the Black
River Chamber of Commerce.

When asked why HCG-BRF finds value in supporting this event, Marketing Director, Robert Reider said
“We feel it is an opportunity to expand into the community thru this organization and aid in the
education of living green.” HCG-BRF has begun their efforts to go green in the areas that they can by
changing out the lighting to more efficient bulbs, slot machines that have more efficient lighting are
starting to be utilized, paperwork is more streamlined by sending and storing forms on computer servers
to use less paper, employees are encouraged to use their own cups/mugs or they can use newly
purchased plastic, washable cups in order to cut down on waste.

The GreenlLifeXpo is sharing their knowledge with Ho-Chunk Gaming-BRF to make them aware of what
they can do to conserve energy and help the environment in the ways that they can, in turn, HCG-BRF is
sponsoring the Energy Exposition to help make everyone aware of what they can do to keep our
community preserved in it’s beautiful state!



